WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ME MORANDUM CM No. 99-06
SUBJECT: Request for Sewer Assistance Program
PREPARED BY: Donald Shiesl, Public Works Director DATE: February 26, 1999

FOR AGENDA OF: March 8, 1999
SUMMARY:

The City of Wasilla has received requests from Scott and Anita Mitchell for Lot 3, Block
1, Century Park Subd. to be considered for a residential assistance loan/grant to assist
them in paying for the construction costs to connect to the City sewer system. The
Public Works Department has received the required $100 non-refundable fee to qualify
for the program and has received confirmation from the Finance Department that
funding is available for these loan/grants.

Applicants are listed and prioritized per Council Policy 95-06 as Priority Il
Commercial.

FISCAL IMPACT: __No _X Yes, amount requested: $16,000 Fund: 17.491.5018,
Sewer loan/grant fund.

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Council approve the applications of, Scott and Anita
Mitchell for Century Park Subd., Block 1, Lot 3, for a commercial assistance loan/grant,

to assist in connection to the City sewer system, with 50% eligible costs reimbursed in a
combination loan/grant by the City not to exceed $16,000.

MAYOR REVIEW/COMMENT:

APPROVED

ore:s 3T
W R

Reviewed by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments: None
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